
CITY OF LOCKPORT 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

REGULAR MEETING – OFFICIAL RECORD 

M-24 at City Hall & gotomeeting.com   

Tuesday, July 13th, 2021 – 5:00pm 

Present: Commissioners Bates, Michel, Morello, Schratz. Also present, Chief 

Brady, Mayor Roman, DCC McGrath, Asst. Chief Quagliano, City Clerk Oates 

(All in person in M-24. There were no participants in the virtual session) 

Comm. Morello called the meeting to order at 5:18pm 

I. Reports Received 

 Motion by Comm. Michel, seconded by Comm. Bates for reports 

received. Ayes 3            

II. Reports Accepted 

 Motion by Comm. Bates, seconded by Comm. Michel for reports 

accepted. Ayes 3         

III. Approval of Minutes 

 Motion by Comm. Morello, seconded by Comm. Bates to accept 

the minutes of the regular meeting of June 8th, 2021, and the 

special meeting of June 14th, 2021. Ayes 3   

-Comm. Morello said the Fire Board will not meet in August, and the 

September meeting will begin at 4:30pm  

IV. Executive Session 

 Motion at 5:24pm by Comm. Morello to enter into executive 

session to discuss personnel; seconded by Comm. Bates. Ayes 3      

-Comm. Schratz joined the meeting during the executive session 

V. End of Executive Session 

 Motion at 5:54pm by Comm. Schratz to exit executive session, 

seconded by Comm. Bates. Ayes 4 

-Motion by Comm. Morello, seconded by Comm. Bates to instruct 

Chief Brady to offer a probationary position as Firefighter to 

Jonathan Fredrickson. Ayes 3, Nays 1 (Comm. Michel) 



-Motion by Comm. Morello, seconded by Comm. Schratz to instruct 

Chief Brady to offer a probationary position as Firefighter to Sean 

Fisher (provided J. Fredrickson declines the offer). Ayes 4  

VI. Review the Chief’s Agenda  

 LFD Personnel Attending Paramedic Classes: 7 took the exam on 

July 12th and all passed. The practical skills exam is next week, 

then scheduling for the NYS exams. All should be added 

sometime in August, giving LFD 27 paramedics on staff 

 Probationary Firefighter Updates: Firefighter Roessler has been 

assigned to the 2nd Platoon. Firefighter Daigler (and the new 

probationary firefighter) should graduate the academy in October     

 Captain & Lieutenant’s Promotional Exams: Good turnout-

awaiting scores (still awaiting the results of the March exams)  

 ESO E-PCR Update: Capt. Scapelliti and Firefighter Burke 

continue to work on the program on a daily basis  

 Fire Inspection Program Update: An ongoing program with 31 

completed. 21 are up for re-inspection. Currently, 5 qualified 

personnel are conducting inspections 

 Upcoming Civil Service Exams: The MTO exam will be given in 

October, the next Asst. Chief’s and Chief’s exams in December, 

and the next Firefighter’s exam in April, 2022. The current list is 

certified through October, 2022, but the Fire Board can request 

another test be given  

 

VII. At 6:28pm Comm. Schratz moved that the Board be adjourned, 

seconded by Comm. Michel. Ayes 4                     

The next regular meeting of the Fire Board will be held on Tuesday, 

September 14th, 2021 at 4:30pm.    

    

Respectfully, 

Paul K. Oates 

City Clerk 

 

CC: Fire Board, Chief Brady, Mayor Roman, Common Council, and Corporation 


